
Guatemala Pilgrimage 

Good News for the Next Generation 

July 9-19, 2011 

 

Join two dozen others for our 10th annual work 
pilgrimage in the highlands of Guatemala. This 
year we will once again be working with the 
Mayan organization 'Programa de Ayuda a los 
Vecinos del Altiplano' – PAVA (Aid Program for 
Highland Communities). PAVA has identified a 
community in Chimaltenango where the residents 
are ready to rebuild a school for their children. 
Their current school was severely damaged by 
the torrential rains in August 2010. The residents 
of Paquib know the value of having a school in 
the village that can support students through the 
first six grades.  

 
 

Build community with other pilgrims 
Help on the construction crew 

Play with the children and share their enthusiasm 
Experience traditional village life 

Comfortable accommodations 
Daily time for reflection 

Surprising opportunities for deepening relationships with God, Creation and 
ourselves. 

 
 

After our week in the village we’ll stay 3 nights on the shore of Lake Attitlan  
 

Visits to missions and  ministries in San Lucas Toliman and Santiago Atitlan 
The famous indigenous market in Chichicastenango 

Alternative experiences, like a visit to the local tropical preserve. 
 
Facilitated by Marjory and Peter Bankson (Seekers Church) 
 
Cost: $1,100 plus transportation to and from Guatemala City  
 
To Register: Visit the Seekers Church web site (www.seekerschurch.org) and click on the 

“Guatemala Pilgrimage” button or E-Mail pilgrimage@seekerschurch.org 


